
 

 
 

France Trip Final Travel Arrangements 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to let you know the final arrangements for the France trip, departing on  

Monday 8th July. 

 

I have received the final confirmed itinerary from the travel company. Please make note of these 

important changes: 

• Departure – Meeting time will be Monday 8th July at 10pm at school. The coach will 

depart at 10.30pm for Dover. 

 

Please park in the side carpark and leave the main carpark in front of the school building 

clear. The driver will need space to turn the coach and we will need space to load the coach. 

 

• Return Journey – Our estimated time of arrival back to school will now be on  

Saturday 13th July at approx. 1.30am. 

 

This is due to a change in sailing time from Calais and is beyond our control. We will, of 

course, update you via X (@newsomeacademy) if this changes (your child can also message 

you directly).  

 

The school gates will be locked. Please do not park on Castle Avenue as the coach will need 

space to turn onto the street safely. Once the coach is in the carpark you may drive into the 

carpark if necessary. 

 
If you would like any further information or have any other questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me in school rfox@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs R Fox 

Head of Languages 


